

26th May 2023 - 6th Dhul Qa'adah 1444

Assalaamu Alaikum - 'Peace be upon you'

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: End of year reward trip to Drayton Manor Park

I am writing to inform you about the end of year reward trip that we have organised for the pupils to celebrate their achievements and efforts during this academic year. The end of year trip will be to **Drayton Manor Park** on **Thursday 20**th **July 2023.**

The cost of the trip is £25; this includes the cost of admission to the park and also covers transport costs. This cost will be payable by Friday 23rd June 2023; payment should be made via ParentPay using the option: **"End of Year Trip to Drayton Manor - £25"**.

As the trip is to reward good behaviour, conduct and attendance across the academic year, all pupils wishing to go on the trip will need to meet the following criteria during the period 22.05.23 to 03.07.23:

- Ensure no more than 25 behaviour points are received.
- Maintain an attendance of 96% (no more than 3 days absence).

Pupils failing to meet the above criteria, or not wishing to go on the trip, will remain at school during the day and will be given work to complete.

Yours sincerely,

Vi

Zubair Khalifa (Assistant Principal)

